
It’s Scholastic Book Fair Time!! 
 John Muir Middle School 

Tuesday, September 3rd – Monday, September 9th 

During Lunch and After School 3:00-3:30PM 

All purchases through the Book Fair benefit our kids! 
Students can shop without cash thanks to Book Fair eWallet.  

Set up eWallet, preview books, and shop online during the Book Fair from our website: 

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/johnmuirmiddleschool4 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Longer text Version ---  

Additional text if wanted -  

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school Tuesday September 3rd – Monday, September 
9th.  Share the excitement! This is a great opportunity for students to choose books 
independently! Studies show kids read more when they choose books for themselves. Fostering 
a love of independent reading leads to a wide variety of benefits – including academic success 
and improved mental health! 

The Book Fair is open on campus for students to purchase books during lunch time and after 
school.  Students can use cash, debit cards, tap to pay, or Scholastic Book Fair eWallet.  eWallet 
is a digital payment option you can set up for your child to shop at the fair. More details are on 
our school’s Book Fair home page: https://www.scholastic.com/bf/johnmuirmiddleschool4 
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